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May 22, 2020 

Our Mott Drama students have started SHOWCASE SUNDAYS! On 
Sunday, a different student records themselves performing and 
sends in the video. Then, the drama club vice president posts 
their video on the Mott Drama Instagram story.  
Here is Bella Ziegler with her rendition of “The Color of Your 
Eyes” from Daddy Longlegs   

Follow Waterford Mott’s Seniors on Instagram. 

waterfordmott2020 

 

Submit your photo and your future plans so the entire  

Waterford Mott  community can see your accomplishments and 

your future endeavors.  Good Luck Class of 2020!  

Graduating Class of 2020:  

You will receive an email on Wednesday, 

May 27 with a detailed layout of the 

graduation map and arrival times based 

on last names.  
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